
The EPA also recommends testing your well water for the following reasons if:

There are known problems with ground 
water or drinking water in your area.

Conditions near your well have 
changed significantly due to flooding, 
land disturbances, or new construction 
or industrial activity.

You replace or repair any part of your 
well system.

You notice a change in your water 
quality (e.g. odor, color, taste).

The H2O Quality Lab, a Division 
of Prince William Water, can 
test the quality of your water. 

WONDERING 
ABOUT YOUR 
WELL WATER?

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) recommends testing your well 
annually for total coliform bacteria, nitrates and pH levels. If you need your 
well water tested for any of these parameters, please visit https://bit.ly/46TnSMY. 
You can also reach us at H2Owaterquality@pwwater.org. Test fees range from 
$33 to $40. Water sample collection fees may apply.


